
From the Archives 

April 20, 2021 celebrates our 51st Anniversary as the Orangeville and District Horticultural Society.  Did 

you know that our society also celebrates the founding of Earth Day in the same week? Earth Day was 

started officially on April 22, 1970. Both Earth Day and our Society strive to preserve the beauty of the 

planet, on the large and smaller scale of Orangeville and its surroundings. Although we cannot meet as a 

society, it is still fantastic to remember our local history. From the archives this month, I present to you a 

picture when we celebrated our 10th Anniversary in 1980. In this picture, you can see Ken Nethercut, 

Barbara Wallace, Daphne Scaife, Jack Montgomery and Del Reid. I believe it is important in these difficult 

times to remember the past and the great times that our Society has celebrated together. Hopefully, we 

will be able to meet together to celebrate our 52nd Anniversary next April. Stay tuned for next month’s 

edition of From the Archives. 

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 


